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October 8, 2021 

City of Powder Springs, Georgia 

Attn:  Pam Conner 

P O Box 45 

Powder Springs, GA 30127 

RE: Pole Attachment Agreement 

Dear Ms. Conner, 

Attached is the proposed pole attachment agreement between City of Powder Springs, Georgia and Georgia Power 
Company. 

This template agreement has been discussed, submitted, and verbally accepted by GMA and has been fully accepted 

by ACCG over the course of several months.  The main obstacles to agreement had been the requirements for 

providing insurance coverage. However, the document attached, including the insurance language has been signed 

off on for allowing cities and counties to attach certain attachments to Georgia Power Company poles.  We decided 

on the course of action taken so that we would not have to negotiate individually with all cities and counties on the 

terms and conditions of the agreement.  

In addition to the agreement we have developed two addendums for special equipment.  One is for banners and 

seasonal decorations.  The other is for wireless attachments which quite often require special considerations.  
Installation of wireless camera installations and Wi-Fi devices would require the execution of the wireless 

addendum.  If the City has any thought of attaching wireless devices, seasonal decorations or banners in the future, 

please consider signing the addendums to prevent delays in installation. 

For the attached documents the following information will be required: 

For the agreement please ensure that: 

1. The contractual name is correct on Pages 1, 10, and 11

2. Notices are directed to the correct location and person on page 8

3. The signature page is completed on page 10

4. The signature page is completed on Page 11 only if the City wants to be a party to a transfer agreement.

(Please consider this option.  We believe it will benefit all parties.)
5. All information requested on Exhibit C on page 14 is provided

For both the banner addendum and the wireless addendum, initially there is no information required other than the 

proper signatures and approval.  The Exhibit A, B, and C information for each of these will be required at the time 

of application to attach to specific poles. 

We ask that you print, sign, scan, and return the signed package to me via email at jdwilson@southernco.com.  We 

will then print, sign, scan, and email you a copy of the package that will have signatures by both parties. This 

process is being used to more quickly accommodate the execution of the package during these challenging times in 

dealing with the challenges caused by the coronavirus.  If this is not acceptable, please give me a call.  If I can 

answer any questions or if you wish to contact me, please feel free to do so by telephone at (404) 506-2928 or by 
email at jdwilson@southernco.com 

Sincerely, 

J. Darryll Wilson 
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